



PART II: LANGUAGE: VOCABULARY - GRAMMAR - PHONICS

I. VOCABULARY

1. Look at the picture and write the word/ phrase under each picture. The first letter is a cue for you.

1		g _____
2		p _____
3		g _____
4		r _____
5		f _____

2. Complete each phrase with a suitable verb.

- | | | | |
|---------|-----------|-------|-------|
| ride | play (x2) | climb | clean |
| go (x2) | draw | watch | work |
- _____ pictures
 - _____ chess
 - _____ the house
 - _____ swimming
 - _____ in the garden
 - _____ skating
 - _____ a bike
 - _____ the tree
 - _____ with the knife
 - _____ television

3. Read and complete the sentence with a suitable word/ phrase.

- | | |
|-------------|------------------|
| go shopping | go to the cinema |
| go fishing | cold |
| climbing | forest |
| river | surfing |
| programmes | stomach ache |
- There is a new movie tonight. Let's _____.
 - I need to buy some food. Let's _____.
 - I want to eat fish. Let's _____.
 - What is the matter with you? – I have a _____.
 - I ate too much ice cream yesterday. I have a _____ today.
 - James is _____ the tall tree. He may fall down the tree.
 - There are lots of tall trees in the _____.
 - Let's go fishing at the _____ near my house.
 - I'm watching sport _____ on TV.
 - She is _____ the Internet for her project.

II. GRAMMAR

1. Reorder the words to make correct sentences.

1.	Why shouldn't I run down the stairs?	A.	She is working in the garden.
----	--------------------------------------	----	-------------------------------

2.	Shouldn't I play with matches?	B.	She often goes fishing or swimming with her friends.
3.	Don't play with the dog.	C.	Jane has little free time, so she just sleeps.
4.	What is she doing?	D.	Because you may break your leg.
5.	What are you doing there?	E.	I just watch it.
6.	What do you do in your free time?	F.	No. Because you may get burnt.
7.	What does she do in her free time?	G.	I usually play sports, sometimes I help my father do the gardening.
8.	Do you watch or play football?	H.	Yes. He is very sporty.
9.	Does your father play sports when he has free time?	I.	OK. I won't.
10.	What does Jane do in her free time?	J.	Come over! We are playing chess.

Your answer:

- | | | | | |
|----|----|----|----|-----|
| 1. | 2. | 3. | 4. | 5. |
| 6. | 7. | 8. | 9. | 10. |

2. Look at the picture and answer the question.

1	What's the matter with him? _____	
2	What should I do? _____	

3	What does Tina do in her free time? _____	
4	What book is he reading? _____	
5	What did you do when you were in Ha Long Bay? _____	

3. Reorder the words to make correct sentences.

1. is/ What/ your/ with/ sister?/ the matter

.....

2. does/ in/ your brother/ What/ do/ free time?/ his

.....

3. favourite/ your/ pastime?/ What's

.....

4. do they/ when/ What/ often do/ spare time?/ they have

.....

5. you/ did you/ were/ do/ when/ in Hue?/ What

.....

III. PHONICS

1. Listen and mark the intonation of the following sentences. 🎧 Track 09

1. When do you often go to the park? _____
I often go to the park in the morning. _____
2. What does she like doing when she is free? _____
She listens to music. _____
3. Where should we go tonight? _____
I think we should go to the cinema. _____
4. Why do you want to practise football? _____
Because I want to become a footballer. _____

2. Listen again and read the sentences in 1 aloud. Pay attention to the intonation of sentences.



PART III: SKILLS: LISTENING - SPEAKING - READING - WRITING

I. LISTENING

1. Listen and write T (true) or F (false) for each statement. 🎧 Track 10

No.	Statements	True/ False
1.	People in the US have few activities to relax.	
2.	Watching television is one of the most popular activities of American people.	
3.	Germany don't like hanging out at the beach.	
4.	The British like gardening and swimming etc.	
5.	The Russians don't like football.	

2. Listen and complete the text.

🎧 Track 11

MY RELAXATION

Hi! I'm Steve. It is summer now – the season I like best, because I have (1) _____ vacation. I feel very excited because I don't have to go to school, do homework, or get an (2) _____. It's great!

It is the time for relaxation. How do I relax? I'll tell you. First of all, I read a lot of comics. I really love them. Then I (3) _____ rabbits in the

garden, I bring them grass, cabbage and carrots. Then my family and I go to the beach. We (4) _____ and sunbathe there. It is such a pleasure. In the evening I (5) _____ flowers and plants, or watch TV. I go to bed at around 11 p.m.

II. SPEAKING

Complete the conversation with available sentences. Then practise it with your friend.

- A. *That's my sister-in-law*
- B. *Who took the photos*
- C. *Yes, they are*
- D. *she visits my parents every Sunday*
- E. *Is he a photographer*

Ken: Are these your family photos?

Lily: (1) _____.

Ken: They look very beautiful. (2) _____?

Lily: My father did. He always takes photos when we get together.

Ken: (3) _____?

Lily: Yes. He works for a magazine.

Ken: He must be a good photographer. And who is that?

Lily: (4) _____.

Ken: Does she live in your house?

Lily: No, but (5) _____.

III. READING

Read and decide if each statement is True (T) or False (F).

JANE'S FREE TIME

Jane Willis doesn't have much free time during the week. On weekdays, she goes to school and then does her homework. She usually babysits to earn some money on Friday nights. At weekends, she likes to watch TV. She really likes watching music programmes and comedies.

On Saturday mornings, she sometimes goes cycling with her friend Sarah. Jane also likes using computers and going shopping. She really loves going shopping. She lives near a very big shopping centre. The only problem is that she doesn't have much money.

She often sees her friends on Saturday nights. They often go to the cinema. Sometimes they just play computer games, talk and enjoy their time together.

If Jane has some free time on Sunday afternoons, she likes to visit her grandparents and drink tea with them. But soon weekends end and busy days start.

1. Jane goes to school on weekdays. _____
2. Jane babysits to earn money on Friday nights. _____
3. Jane never watches TV at weekends. _____
4. Music and comedies are Jane's favourite programmes. _____
5. Jane always goes cycling with Sarah on Saturday mornings. _____
6. Jane loves going shopping. _____
7. Jane lives far from a shopping centre. _____
8. Jane earns much money. _____
9. On Saturday nights, Jane and her friends often go to the cinema. _____
10. Jane visits her grandparents if she has free time on Saturdays. _____

IV. WRITING

1. Look at the picture and answer the question.

1	What does Joe do with his dad in his free time? _____	
---	---	--

2	What does your mother do when she has free time? _____	
3	Where does Jane often go for a walk in her spare time? _____	
4	What do they do in their free time? _____	
5	What did she and her friends do in their free time? _____	

2. Write sentences basing on available words. The first one has been done for you as an example.

0. John/ go skating

What does John do in his free time?

He goes skating.

1. Jimmy/ play chess

.....